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	Radiocommunication Bureau

(Direct Fax N°. +41 22 730 57 85)


	Addendum 2 to
Administrative Circular
CA/114
	
14 October 2002


To Administrations of Member States of the ITU and
Radiocommunication Sector Members

Subject:
Conference Preparatory Meeting (CPM) for the purpose of preparing the CPM Report to the 2003 World Radiocommunication Conference (WRC-03) and to address preparatory studies for the next Conference (WRC-05/06)

Attached please find Documents:


CPM02-2/4(Rev.2)

CPM02-2/6

CPM02-2/7

CPM02-2/8

CPM02-2/9

for the Conference Preparatory Meeting (CPM02-2) (Geneva, 18-29 November 2002).

Attachment:            Information to participants concerning contributions to the CPM




Robert W. Jones


Director,


Radiocommunication Bureau



Distribution :

-
Administrations of Member States of the ITU
-
Radiocommunication Sector Members
-
Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of Radiocommunication Study Groups and Special Committee on Regulatory/Procedural Matters
-
Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Radiocommunication Advisory Group
-
Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Conference Preparatory Meeting
-
Members of the Radio Regulations Board
-
Secretary-General of the ITU, Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau, Director of the Telecommunication Development 
Bureau

ATTACHMENT

INFORMATION TO PARTICIPANTS CONCERNING CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE CPM

The following is intended to facilitate document preparation for the CPM, noting the provisions of Resolution ITU-R 1 and the "Guidelines for the working methods of the Radiocommunication Assembly, the Radiocommunication Study Groups and related groups", (29 April 2002). The information also takes account of the continuing drive towards limiting documentation costs within ITU.

1.
Contributions will be posted on the ITU-R website as soon as possible after their receipt in BR and will be dispatched by mail 10 and 6 weeks prior to the opening of the CPM.

2.
Every effort will be made to translate contributions received up to 7 days prior to the opening.

3.
In accordance with § 8 of Resolution ITU-R 1 and the "Guidelines", BR cannot guarantee that contributions received less than 7 days prior to the opening of the CPM will be available at the opening, although every effort will be made to do so. The absolute deadline for receipt of contributions in BR is 1200 (Geneva time) on the working day preceding the opening (i.e. 15 November 2002). It should be noted that contributions which are not available at the opening shall not be considered by the CPM.

4.
It should be kept in mind that the ITU Common Services Department, responsible for translation, reproduction and distribution of documents, is only able to handle a finite number of document pages – this number depending on the resources available at the time which necessarily have to be shared amongst other ITU meetings. As a consequence, the submission of short documents is encouraged and, particularly in the 7-day period prior to the opening of the CPM, priority will be given to those documents of 10 pages or less. For longer documents, it may be necessary to restrict their processing to the first 10 pages only.
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